
Dear Chris Ferry 
Senior Strategic Planner 
Land Use & Policy, 
 
Re: Planning Proposal - 15-35 Warnervale Road & Part of 95-105 & 107-171 Virginia Road 

(RZ/6/2016; PP_2017_CCOAS_010_00) 

 
Guringai Tribal Link Aboriginal Corporation (GTLAC) recommend that a comprehensive Aboriginal 
Cultural Heritage Impact Assessment is conducted over 15-35 Warnervale Road & 95-105 & 107-171 
Virginia Road (RZ/6/2016; PP_2017_CCOAS_010_00) in full consultation with GTLAC. 
 
If you have any questions in regard to this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
Tracey Howie 
Director/Chair 
Guringai Tribal Link Aboriginal Corporation 
 


